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APPLICATIONS TO THE COMMISSIONER OF TITLES UNDER SECTION 75 OF THE TRANSFER 
OF LAND ACT 1893 (APPLICATIONS FOR REPLACEMENT DUPLICATE CERTIFICATES OF 

TITLE) 
 

 
Please take note that the practice of processing applications for replacement duplicate 
certificates of title under Section 75 of the Transfer of Land Act 1893 for customers while they 
wait has ceased.   
 
This change in practice has been implemented to assist in reducing the risk of fraud. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience. 
 
If you have any queries please contact an Advice Officer on 08 9273 7044 or email 
advice@landgate.wa.gov.au
 
I take this opportunity to wish all Landgate customers and their families a safe and happy 
Christmas and New Year. 
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